Fourteenth Finance Commission
PUBLIC NOTICE

The Fourteenth Finance Commission, which has been constituted in
pursuance of the provisions of the Constitution of India by the President under
the Chairmanship of Dr. Y.V. Reddy, vide a Notification dated 02" January,
2013 invites suggestions on issues related to the following additional term of
reference from the members of the general public, Institutions and
Organizations:-

“6A. The Commission shall also take into account the resources
available to the successor or reorganized States on reorganization
of the State of Andhra Pradesh in accordance with the Andhra
Pradesh Reorganisation Act, 2014 (6 of 2014) and the Ministry of
Home Affairs notification number S.0. 655 (E) dated 4" March,
2014 and make recommendations, for successor or reorganized

States, on the matters under reference in this Commission.

2. The Notice as well as the Terms of Reference of the Fourteenth Finance

Commission and relevant material on the previous Finance Commission are
available on the website of the Finance Commission http://fincomindia.nic.in .
The Finance Commission would encourage suggestions/views from all
interested organisations and individuals which may be sent by 15" July, 2014 in

any of the following manner:

(i) By post, addressed to the Secretary, Fourteenth Finance
Commission - 14/A, Chatrapati Shivaji Bhavan, Qutab Institutional
Area, Near Katwaria Sarai, New Delhi-110016: or

(i) Through e-mail to : secy-ffc@nic.in ; or

(ii) Through website http:/fincomindia.nic.in by clicking on hyperlink
‘Call for suggestions’

Sd/-
(A.N. Jha)
Secretary





